
Village Rovers Dog Club 

Meeting Minutes March 1, 2023 

 

The Village Rovers Dog Club met at 2 pm in the Rosewood room at SVE. There were 
29 people attending the meeting. Sharon Grin, the club president, called the meeting to 
order and led attendees in the Pledge of Allegiance. 

We started our meeting with a program by John Sparks, certified trainer at PetSmart, 
who presented interesting and helpful information on dog training. John presented the 
information in a lively, humorous way, and the members enjoyed what he had to share 
with us. We can get in touch with John by calling PetSmart, going into a PetSmart store, 
or logging on to PetSmart.com. Group training is offered for $139 for a 6-week course. 
Individual training will cost $45/half hour. or $89/hour 

Because of the lateness of the afternoon, Jim Varner moved and Janice Ballantine 
seconded to suggest members read the February meeting minutes and treasurer’s 
report online. The motion carried. 

The following comments were made: 

Vote for the approval of a dog park. 

Dog calendars are still available. Contact Sharon to order. 

April 7 could work for us to sponsor a dog adoption event. 

Clothing with the Dog Club’s embroidered logo were modeled. They look super neat. 
$25 for shirt; $40 for jacket. 

Contact Laurie to order. 

The next meeting will be Wednesday, April 5, from 2:00 – 4:00 in the Rosewood Room. 

 

Bertie Wehr, Secretary 

 

 


